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House Music Competition 

 

We all enjoyed a wonderful day of musical  
celebration last Friday as the children performed many 
Solos and songs in the House Music Festival. 
  
Our adjudicator, Mr Aidan Bradley, gave the  
children much deserved praise as well as wise words of 
advice. He was really impressed by the musical standard 
of the children and especially by the huge numbers of 
children taking individual music lessons.  
 
Congratulations to all of the children and well done to 
Moreton who were the winners of the House Music Cup 
on the day!  

F1 & F2 Trip to Manchester Airport 

 Form 6 are celebrating once again!  
The children in Form 6 are now looking forward to 
their final busy and productive term at WPS  
before they move on to their senior schools in 
September. Those who sat the independent  
senior school entrance examinations earlier this 
term have now received their all-important results 
and what a set of results they were!   
Children sat exams for a wide range of  
Manchester Consortium Schools including AESG, 
Withington, Kings, Manchester High, Cheadle 
Hulme and Stockport Grammar and their hard 
work was rewarded by a total of 23 offers,  
including 2 sport scholarships and 1 music  
scholarship! All of the children in Form 6 have 
secured places at senior schools of their choice; 
we are incredibly proud of them and their success 
is richly deserved. Thank you to Mrs Hughes, Mr 
Lalley and all of the WPS team for their hard work 
and commitment in preparing the children for the 
next stage of their education.   

Forms 1 and 2 had a wonderful experience at the Manchester 
Runway Visitor Centre. They had the opportunity to see Concorde 
and went on a retired plane. They were very excited when taking 
on a variety of roles on the flightdeck and they loved waving to 
the planes taking off and landing. 
We are very proud of the children as they behaved impeccably 
throughout the visit.  
It was a fabulous day and thoroughly enjoyed by all. 



What’s On This Week 

 
Monday 14th March  
 
Sport Relief Week 
10.00am ISA High 5 Netball U11  
12.35pm Violin/Recorders’ Group 
12.35pm Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 
12.35pm F3-6 Chess Club 
3.30-4.15pm Form 1 & 2 Sports Club 
4.00-5.00pm F3-6 Orchestra 
 
 

Tuesday 15th March 
 

12.35pm Form 1-6 Spanish Club 
2.30-3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
3.30-4.15pm Form 1 & 2 Library Club 
4.00-5.00pm Form 5 & 6 Sports Club 
4.00-5.00pm Form 3 & 4 Zumba 
 
 

Wednesday 16th March 
 
F3 & F4 Production to Parents 9.15am 
10.35am Form 3-6 Storytime at Library Club 
12.35pm Chamber Choir  
2.30-3.00 pm  KG Ballet 
3.30-4.00pm Rec—F2 Ballet 
 
 

Thursday 17th March 
 
Associated Board of Music Exams 
12.35pm Sports Practice 
2.30-3.00pm KG Football 
4.00-5.00pm Form 5 Maths Club 
4.00-5.00pm Form 3 & 4 Sports Club 
Parent Event: 7.00pm 
 
Friday 18th March 
 
Science Day 
12.35pm School Council 
12.35pm F5 & F6 Book Club 
3.30-4.15pm Rec-F2 Football 
4.15-5.00pm F3-6 Football 
 
Saturday 19th March 
 
11.00am—1.00pm Open Morning 
 

Merits & Courtesies 
Bronze Merit 

Well done to Isabella (F1) and Georgia (F5) who have both 
earned a bronze merit badge this week.  

Silver Merit 
Well done to Daisy (Rec), Georgina, Louis & Elspeth (F1) 

and Paige (F2) who have all earned a silver merit badge this 
week. 

Bronze Courtesy 
Well done to Isabella (F1), Iman, Alliya and Johanna (F2) and 
Gabriella (F5) who have all earned a bronze courtesy badge 

this week.  

Silver Courtesy 
Well done to Louis, Elspeth, Ariana, Georgina and Zara (F1) 

who have all earned a silver courtesy badge this week.  

 

 

 
 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following  

children who celebrate their birthday this week. 

Sophia (Rec)          Marium (F1) 

Sulayman (F1)        Beatrice (F5) 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Stars of the Week 

Don’t forget…… 
SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD THROUGH THEIR  

JUNIOR YEARS 

 

 For parents in Forms 1—5 
 

Thursday 17th March  7.00pm in the School Hall 
 

We do hope that you are able to attend this interesting and  

informative evening to find out more about how your child 

develops as they move through the Juniors and all that WPS 

has to offer your child during this important stage in their 

education.  

Please let Mrs Wragg know by Monday  

if you are able to attend 
 

Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  
effort and hard work! 


